From: FOIA@usss.dhs.gov

To: Bill Marshall

Subject: Final Response/USSS No.: 20210808
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 4:26:17 PM
Attachments: 20210808.zip

Dear Requester,

Attached is the final response regarding your Freedom of Information Act/Privacy
Act request.

If you have any questions please let us know.
Thank you,

Freedom of Information Act Program
United States Secret Service

245 Murray Lane, SW, Building T-5
Washington, DC 20223

Phone: (202) 406-6370

Fax: (202) 406-5586

Email: FOIA@USSS.DHS.GOV

All e-mail to/from this account is subject to official review and is for official use only. Action
may be taken in response to any inappropriate use of the Secret Service's e-mail system. This
e-mail may contain information that is privileged, law enforcement sensitive, or subject to
other disclosure limitations. Such information is loaned to you and should not be further
disseminated without the permission of the Secret Service. If you have received this e-mail in
error, do not keep, use, disclose, or copy it; notify the sender immediately and delete it.
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